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Dear Parents, 

Even though it may seem like cold and flu season isn’t here yet, we wanted to send out a reminder of the basic steps of prevention when it comes to keeping your children healthy.  The Scott County Health Department at this time has no confirmed cases of any students in our school district with influenza A, and they recommend the following steps to ensure the continued health of our students.  
1. Teach your child to cover their nose and mouth with a tissue when they cough or sneeze.  Throw the tissue in the trash after they use it. 

2. Reinforce good hand washing often with soap and water, especially after they cough or sneeze.  Alcohol – based hand cleaners are also effective. 

3. Avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth.  Germs spread that way.  

4. Try to avoid close contact with sick people.  

5. If your child has a fever (100.0), chronic cough, body aches, vomiting, diarrhea, or a stomach ache with nausea please keep them home from school.  They may not return to school until their symptoms are gone for 24 hours to make sure that they aren’t going to spread the illness to the other children.  

If you are unsure of whether you should send your child to school or not, please feel free to call us for help or any questions you may have.  We can be reached at 573-264-2131. 

Sincerely, 

Tresa Jordan, RN, BSN

School Nurse

